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IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL NOTICE 

 

To: All Dealers 

 

Dennis Eagle Inc. has decided that a defect which relates to motor vehicle safety 
potentially exists regarding FMVSS 101 – Controls and Displays. This applies to the 
trucks produced with the VIN numbers listed below. Accordingly a Recall to address this 
issue is being initiated effective from January …...2022 

 

The defect involves the ‘bulb warning light’ that is an integral part of the Instrument 
Cluster. It is possible that the warning light will illuminate telling the user that there is an 
issue with a vehicle light/lights not working even if all the lights are all working correctly. 
The rework will involve updating the Actia Instrument Cluster software. For help and 
support with this rework please contact Dennis Eagle Inc. on 813.440.8136 or email 
service@dennis-eagle.com 

 

 

The respective Owners of the trucks listed below are being notified about the Recall and 
will be instructed to contact their respective Dennis Eagle Dealer to arrange for this 
rework to be completed. The rework can either be carried out at customers premises or 
at the Dealership depending on the individual customer’s requirements. Dennis Eagle 
Inc will reimburse the costs of the rework and Dealers should contact Shelby Pearson 
prior to the work being completed to obtain authorization of the costs. He can be 
contacted via the number detailed above or via email Shelby.Pearson@dennis-
eagle.com.  

 

 

 

Below is a list of the affected vehicles in the field: 

 

 

SEG1AKBC1KW025349 

1D92BGCB0KF791006  

1D92BGCB2KF791007  

1D92BGCB4KF791008  

1D92BGGB3KF791009  

1D92BGGB9LG791012 

1D93DGGB2LG791013 

1D92BGCB5LG791014 

1D93DJGBXLG791015 

1D92BGCB9LG791016 

1D92BGCB0LG791017 

1D92BGCB2LG791018 
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1D92BGCB4LG791019 

1D92BGCB0LG791020 

1D92BGCB2LG791021 

1D92BGCB4LG791022 

1D92BGGB3LG791023 

1D92BGCB8LG791024 

1D92EGGB6MG791025 

1D92BGCB1LG791026 

1D93DJGBXLG791029 

1D93DGGB2LG791030 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dennis Eagle Inc. 

 


